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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

D.P.U. 23-150         April 4, 2024 

 

Petition of Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric Company, each d/b/a 

National Grid, pursuant to G.L. c. 164, § 94 and 220 CMR 5.00, for Approval of a General 

Increase in Base Distribution Rates for Electric Service, a Performance-Based Ratemaking Plan, 

and a Capital Recovery Mechanism. 

 

 

Due to poor weather conditions, the Department of Public Utilities (“Department”) 

has postponed the public hearing scheduled for April 4, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the PSF 

Community Room, 4 Fairgrounds Road, Nantucket, MA 02554, regarding the petition for an 

electric rate increase filed by Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric 

Company, each doing business as National Grid.    

 

The Department will reschedule the hearing as a virtual hearing (using Zoom 

videoconferencing) at a later date.    

 

  


